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Aloha Friends and Neighbors, 

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the 
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House of 
Representatives.  I am humbled by your continued support and it is 
my honor to serve our community.  I would like to apologize for not 
being able to attend today's meeting as I am recovering from 
emergency knee surgery.  Congratulations to all newly elected 
Neighborhood Board members, thank you for your willingness to 
serve our community.   
 
Schools in our community 
 
All of the elementary schools in our community including; 
Kaleiopu'u, Honowai and Mauka Lani will be back in session on 
August 5th.  University of Hawaii returns August 26th.  Please take the 
time to watch out for children walking in our neighborhood and plan 
your commute to accommodate heavy traffic areas near schools.   
 
Kaleiopu'u Elementary School Capital Improvement Projects 
 
Congratulations to Kaleiopu'u Elementary School for being awarded 
funds for these capital improvement projects; 

 $625,000 – Kaleiopuu Elementary School, Oahu – Design and 
construction for a second evacuation ramp through the back of the 
campus in case of an emergency  

 $550,000 – Kaleiopuu Elementary School, Oahu – Construction to 
provide various electrical system upgrades to provide ample power 
infrastructure to support technology-based curriculum  
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School Supply Drive 
 

 
 

Safety Alert 
 
Hawaiian Electric Company would like to warn the public about a potential scam happening to customers.  
Individuals have been impersonating HECO staff either in person or on the phone.  Some customers have received 
telephone calls from individuals who tell them their electric bills are delinquent, and service will be disconnected 
unless payment is made in a particular manner.  In some cases, impersonators have even gone to customers' 
homes and threatened to disconnect their electric services unless they were paid.  HECO would like to provide 
these safety tips; 
 
● When responding to phone calls, never provide personal, confidential or financial information 
 
● If approached by individuals from HECO ask for their company identification.   
 
● Make note of the vehicle the individuals are driving.  HECO vehicles are clearly marked. 
 
If you feel uncertain and want to confirm that a HECO employee is visiting your home or business, call the 
customer service center at 548-7311.  If you notice any suspicious activity, call 911 and also please report to HECO. 

 

Useful Numbers & Websites 
Legislative Info……………………….capitol.hawaii.gov   City complaint office…………….…..768-4381 
City pothole hotline……………768-7777                         Recycling Info……………………………692-5410 
State Pothole Hotline……………536-7852                   Senior Assistance………………………586-7299 
Damaged Sidewalks………….…..768-8159                                 Abandoned Vehicles………………….733-2530 
Crowing Roosters…………….……799-7791                                Bulky Item Pick-up…………………….832-7840 
Tree Complaints…………………...971-7151                   Bus Info…………………………………....848-5555 
CrimeStoppers……………………….955-8300      Disabled Persons Info……..………..586-8100 
Domestic Violence Help…………531-3771                        Park Maintenance……………….……765-6030 
Consumer Complaints …………..587-3222     Sexual Abuse Help…………………….524-7273 
Water Waste Hotline ……….……748-5010     Traffic Signal Problems………………564-6101 

 

 Please support local area schools by 
dropping off school supplies 

 
To Kunia Wal-Mart  

On Sunday July 28th, 8:00 am – 12:00 
pm 

 
Sponsored by the Village Park Community 

Association. 
 


